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December 16, 2019
CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Nashua Community College
Mr. Patrick Geoffroy

505 Ambherst Street

Nashua, New Hampshire 03063

Dear Mr. Geoffroy,

Enclosed. Please find your Operations Specifications, which are part of your Title 14 Code of Federal
Regulations (14 CFR) Part 147 Certificate. Upon our annual review, we found that we are mlssmg a
signed copy of A012. Please ensure the signature and title of an authorized ofﬁcer of the company is
entered at the end of each paragraph.

The following paragraph(s) have been revised:

A012: Affiliated Designated Mechanic Examiners

Please ensure both copies of the paragraph are signed. Keep one copy of the paragraph, and return one
copy in the enclosed envelope.

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact me at (207) 541-7727, or by
email at William.j J moore@faa gov. Our office hours are Monday through Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 4:00
p.m. '

Sincerely,
Digitally signed by William J
Moore

William J Moore ;e 201012.16 092040
-05°00°

William J. Moore
Principal Maintenance Inspector

Enclosures
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Portland Flight Standards District Office

U.S. Department 412 Yellowbird Road

of Transportation Partland, ME 04102-1999,
Federal Aviation 207-780-3263
Administration Fax: 207-780-3296

November 14, 2017

Patrick Geoffroy - Program Coordinator
Aviation Technology '
Nashua Community College

Nashua, NH 03063

Dear Mr. Geoffroy,

This office has reviewed your Operations Specifications and Air Agency Certificate, as requested. We
‘have made the name change in the Operations Specifications, and changed the zip code on the Air
Agency Certificate. The Operations Specifications were digitally signed by Aviation Safety Inspector
(ASI) Mark A. Auclair on October 31, 2017. Robert H. Reckert, our Office Manager, signed the Air
Agency Certificate. A copy of the Operations Specifications was hand delivered to the Nashua
Community College Aviation Department, along with the corrected Air Agency Certificate. A copy of
both of these items has been placed in the Flight Standards District Office (FSDO) files.

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact me at (207)780-3263 Extension:
132 or by email at fred.king@faa.gov. Our office hours are Monday through Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 4:00
p.m. : ' '

Sincerely,

aurice F. King
Aviation Safety Inspector

In our continuing effort to improve the quality of service to our stakeholders, Flight Standards Service
(AFS) would appreciate any comments you may have on our services and how to improve them. Your
participation in meeting our goals for continuous improvement is greatly appreciated. Please visit the
following website:

http://www.taa.gov/about/office org/headquarters oftices/avs/offices/afs/qms




April 28, 2015

Mr. Fred King

Portland Flight Standards District Office
412 Yellowbird Road

Portland, ME 04102-3296

Dear Mr. King,

In response to your letter dated February 18, 2015 regarding the welding portion of Structures Il AVTN
103, please find enclosed a floor plan for the new welding area. This area is in addition to the existing
floor plan currently in use.

The new area is equipped with 6 separate work stations each with Oxy Acetylene gas torches as well as
MIG and TIG welders. Each station has a fume extractor as well.

| have added this floor plari to our curricufum manual, Part 8, page 456.

Should you have any questions regarding this subject matter, please do not hesitate to contact me

directly.

Sincerely,

Bob Donadio
Aviation Technology Department
(603) 578-6871




Portland Flight Standards District
Office

U.S. Department 412 Yellowbird Road

of Transportation Portland, ME 04102-1999

Federal Aviation

Administration 207-780-3263

Fax: 207-780-3296

March 18, 2014

Donald H. Valerland

Program Director

Nashua Community College
505 Ambherst Street

Nashua, New Hampshire 03063

Dear Mr. Valerland,

This letter is a follow-up to the letter sent April 16, 2013, to Nashua Community College Aviation
Department, which addressed concerns on moving the Aviation Maintenance Technician School
(AMTS) welding portion of "Structures II" class from Manchester Community College, Manchester,
New Hampshire, to the new Automotive Department's welding facility, Nashua Community College,
Nashua, New Hampshire, to be used in conjunction with the Aviation Department. The re-inspection of
the Colleges Automotive Department welding facility, in Accordance with Title 14 of the Code of
Federal Regulations (14 CFR) 147.41 and 147.43 on March 12, 2014, was satisfactory.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (207) 780-3263 ext. 132 or e-mail
fred.king@faa.gov.

Sincerely,

Gy
!
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\'Fred King-
Aviation Safety Inspector
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